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Reminders 
 

 Textile Bin:  This is located in the small 
parking area across from the Integrated 
Preschool entrance at KES.  Old stuffed 
animals, clothing, towels and shoes are 
just a few items that can be put into this 
bin to be recycled.   

 Remember to have completed 
CORI/SORI to participate in volunteering 
at the schools. 

 
 

 
The next KPTO meeting is: 

May 3rd in the KIS Library @ 7pm   
 
Please join us and bring a friend!  

 
 
Upcoming Events: 

 Scholastic Book Fair – April 6th – 15th  
Look for volunteering times coming 
home soon! 
Family Night is April 7th from 3pm-8pm 

 5th Grade Girls Tea – April 6th  
6:30pm 

 5th Grade Boys Night – April 8th  

 Field Trips – All grades have been 
scheduled.  More info will be provided 
to parents in the upcoming months. 
 

Box Tops Update 
 

 Currently, we are #1 in MA and #35 in the 
country. 

 Thank you UPS in Kingston for shipping 
our Box Tops for free! 

 Go to BoxTopsForEducation.com for more 
ways to earn Box Tops. 
 

Keep clipping and collecting!!!! 
 
You only need 10 to earn KES/KIS $1…Every 
one counts! 

 
KPTO  Volunteer Opportunities 

 Staff Appreciation Lunch:  The lunch is 
on May 3rd.  We are looking for 
donations to help as well as volunteers 
help set up and clean up.  You can sign 
up via SignUp Genius or contact Pam 
Quinn and/or Ericka Mason. 

 

 A+ Rewards:  We are looking for 
people to help sign Stop&Shop 
customers up.  September dates have 
already been reserved – Please 
contact Heather Romano if interested. 

 

 Open Co-Chair Positions for 2016/2017 
School Year:  We are gathering our list 
of open co-chair positions for next 
year’s PTO.  If you are interested in co-
chairing an event, please contact 
Jeanne Coleman. 
 

 

Community Events 
 KFE Kentucky Derby Party (May 7th):  

This event is from 3pm-7pm located at 
Alden Park.  The outdoor tent has 
been approved, but tickets will be sold 
out fast.   Call Alden Park for more 
info/tickets. 

 

 SLIP Playground Brick Sale:  
Personalized bricks for the SLIP 
Playground are on sale now.  Go to 
https://www.bricksrus.com/order/slipp
layground/ 


